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Co-Chairs Helm and Owens, Vice Chair McDonald, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I urge you to please support HB 2977, the 1% for wildlife bill.  

 

This long-term funding for imperiled species recovery is very much needed.  Tourists 

come to Oregon for the nature and wildlife.  It makes sense that they should help 

support the future of Oregon’s most vulnerable wildlife and habitat.   

 

A 1% increase in the cost of staying at a hotel is not enough to make anyone decide 

not to stay. 

 

Please support wildlife conservation in Oregon by approving HB 2977. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheila Dooley 

 


